
 

Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Monday, September 26.  

______ Calling all Guardian Chefs!  Do you enjoy cooking, baking and trying new 
recipes?  Well, if you do, then Virtual Cooking club is for you! We would love you to join! 
Applications can be found in the kiosk outside of the counseling office or in room 413. 
Our first meeting will be on Wednesday, October 5th via zoom. The link will be sent out 
in early October once your application has been approved. Please email or see Mrs. 
Weber in room 413 if you have questions.   

______ Today is Sports Photo Day.  If you forgot your sports uniform and completed 
picture packet, please come to the Office to contact your parents.  Weather permitting, 
photos will be taken outside. 

 ______ Our first Cross Country meet, and Football and Softball games will happen this 

week.  If you are a 7th or 8th grader on a team, please make sure you have paid your 

athletic participation fee and purchased your ASB card for this school year.  This is a 

requirement to be able to participate in Sports.   

______ If you can read, speak, write, listen and understand another language, sign up to 

take the World Language Assessment now to earn High School language credits by 

September 30.  The forms are available in the kiosk near the Counseling Office.    

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 


